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So many people have worked so hard to clean up and preserve Puget Sound and its sea life. What a
shame to even consider relaxing pollution rules for aquaculture - which makes the Sound filthy,
which introduces fish disease, and which suffers escapes from the pens regularly. NO relaxing of
rules for commercialization!!!


